
 
 
 
Br. Samir Abo-Issa 
Executive Director 
Dar Al-Hijrah Islamic Center 
3159 Row Street 
Falls Church, VA. 22044 
 

Dear Brother Samir Abo-Issa, Assalamo Alaikum 

It is indeed great pleasure for me to send this congratulatory note on the 
successful completion of thirty years of Dar Al-Hijrah at 3159 Row Street, Falls 
Church, VA 22044.  

Al-Hamdo Lillah, the Center has made tremendous progress in all these years 
and has become the hub of community activities, fulfilling an essential need of 
the society. The Center also has helped thousands of young Muslims to learn 
Islam and become constructive members of the society at large. 

 I, along with all the members of the Islamic Circle of North America (ICNA), wish 
your Center greater success in the years to come. 

Sincerely, 

Naeem Baig 

Naeem Baig 

President 
Islamic Circle of North America 
 


